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Family Newsletter          August 24, 2018 
 

The Riverside Review 
14601 Montrose Avenue ** Cleveland, Ohio 44111 
 T: 216-838-6700 

 

  Happy Friday Riverside Families, 

What a wonderful second week we have had!  All students in 
grades 3-8 finished the science and social studies CAP this 
week.  Next week students will take their STAR reading tests to 
determine their independent reading levels, and starting in mid-
September we will begin NWEA. 

Families in grades 4-8, should have received their Ohio State 
Test Family Report this week via your child.  Please review your 
child’s test results to determine their areas of strength and areas 
of growth.  If you have questions regarding their results, please 
feel free to reach out to me or your child’s teacher for more 
information. 

I want to say “Thank You” for helping us ensure the daily 
dismissal routine is consistent and safe for student and families.  
It is important that we all continue to follow the traffic patterns 
and adhere to the no parking zones.  Let’s continue to make 
this portion of our day as painless and stress-free as possible.  

Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy our last few weekends of 
summer! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Gamble  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 27 
STAR Testing Begins 

September 3 
Labor Day-No School 

September 10-13 
Fall Scholastic Book Fair 

September 12 
Early Dismissal 
Open House 6-8 pm 
 

School Hours 

Riverside instructional hours 
are 9:30 am until 4:00 pm.   
We will do a staggered 
dismissal:  

Pre K at 3:35 pm.  

Kindergarten at 3:45 pm.   

Car riders and Walkers (1-5) at 
3:55 pm to the main entrance   

Middle School at 4:00 pm.   

If your child has a morning 
appointment, please bring 
them to school afterwards.  

If they have an afternoon 
appointment send them to 
school before so they are not 
marked absent.   
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PTC UPDATE 
*HELP WANTED – CLASSROOM REPRESENTATIVES* 
At Riverside, every parent/guardian is automatically a member of 
our Parent Teacher Council (PTC). This year we are looking for a 
parent/guardian representative from each classroom whose 
primary role will be to help improve the communication between 
the PTC and our families. This person would need to have the 
ability to email and/or text the classroom parents/guardians and 
preferably attend our monthly PTC meetings so that we can 
have a broader family representation involved in PTC decision 
making at our school. 
If interested, please sign up at 
https://goo.gl/forms/qgFZl6jVZ6q12rJn2  
Our kids need us to be a part of their education! 
Email: RiversidePTC@yahoo.com  
Please like us on Facebook at: 
https://www.facebook.com/RiversideSchoolPTC 

Riverside Fall Athletics are underway 
Riverside’s Fall Athletic program is underway and energized for 
another exciting season.  The girls volleyball team, under the 
direction of Ms. Beam and Mr. O’Meara, started afternoon practice 
this week.  The practices are full of energy and the girls are getting 
back in physical and mental shape for the season.  We have a 
volleyball reputation to uphold!  The girls basketball team begins 
practice this upcoming week in the morning at 8:30 am with coach 
Heffernan.  Please look for game schedules in upcoming Riverside 
Reviews.  We hope you can attend a game a two and support our 
Lady Owls! 

Things to do this weekend… 
*Lorain County Fair  
3000 Fairgrounds Rd., Wellington, OH 44090 

*Kawaii Canvas Art @ Michaels 
When: Saturday, August 25, 2018; 10am-12pm 
Where: Michaels locations across Northeast Ohio 
Cost: $2-$5 

*Richardson Farms- Apple picking, farmer market, and animals 
6984 Lafayette Rd., Medina, OH 44256 
(330) 722-4029 

 

 

Helpful Numbers 
Riverside School, Main  

216-838-6700 

Transportation  

216-838-4bus  

Multilingual Office  

216-838-0140 

Student Assignments  

216-838-3675 

Project Act (Sheltered & 
Homeless Students) 

216-838-0210 
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